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August 19, 2014 

In reply refer to: FOIA #BPA-2014-01714-F 

David Pardo 
MSPB Watch 
P.O. Box 30806 
Albuquerque, NM 87190-0806 

Dear Mr. Pardo: 

We have received your request for records under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552. 
Thank you for your interest in the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA). Your letter was received 
in this office on Friday, August 15, 2014, and has been assigned control number BPA-2014-01714-F. 
Please use this number in any correspondence with the agency about your request. 

You requested: 
.agency's No FEAR Act Annual Reports to congress in accordance with section 203 of Pub. L. 

107-174. Please note that I am not looking for the data required to be posted online (section 301), but 
the annual reports to congress." 

We have reviewed your letter and determined that it addresses all of the criteria of a proper request 
under the FOIA and the Department of Energy's FOIA regulations at Title 10, Code of Federal 
Regulations, Part 1004. 

Your request for a fee waiver is granted. 

BPA has twenty (20) working days to respond to your request. The due date for a response to 
you is Monday, September 15, 2014. 

I appreciate the opportunity to assist you. If you have any questions about this letter, please contact 
Kim Winn, FOIA Public Liaison, at 503-230-5273. 

4Sinc re 

Chri ty Munro 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Officer 
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August 26, 2014 

In reply refer to: FOIA #BPA-2014-01 714-F 

David Pardo 
MSPB Watch 
P.O. Box 30806 
Albuquerque, NM 87190-0806 

Dear Mr. Pardo: 

This is to notify you that your request for records under the Freedom of Information Act, 
5 U.S.C. § 552, is being transferred to the Department of Energy (DOE) for their response. 

BPA has no responsive records as BPA data is supplied to the DOE Deputy Director, Civil 
Rights, for annual reporting to Congress. 

The point of contact for the DOE FOIA Office is Alexander Morris, FOIA Officer. That office will 
contact you when they begin processing your request. Mr. Morris can be reached at 202-586-5955, 
or at: 

U.S. Department of Energy 
Freedom of Information Act Office 
Forrestal Building, Room 1 G-051 

1000 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington, DC 20585 

Thank you for your interest in the Bonneville Power Administration. I appreciate the 
opportunity to assist you. If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Kim 
Winn, FOIA Public Liaison, at 503-230-5273. 

Sincerely, 

Christy Murro 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Officer 


